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Revitalization Ministry 
November

This was their 23rd anniversary as a
church, and even though Rey de Paz
church was full of people there were
no lights. The storm started a few
moments before we could sing the
very first words of the worship songs.
But that didn’t stop the people. They
raised their voice to praise the Lord
and sing at the top of their lungs. The
question is: Where do you get your
motivation to praise the Lord for what
He is and what He does? I think there
could be several ways to answer the
question. But in this case, I think the
answer comes from a revived heart.
We spent 3 days talking about revival
in the Scriptures. From Ezra to
Nehemiah to Daniel and the New
Testament in Acts 2. The church
considered repentance and going
back to their first love. 

Simón, Laura & Belén Flórez

That motivated them to forgive, to let go, and to rethink new ministries. They even asked us to
help train their leaders. These are such wonderful opportunities to serve the Bride of Christ.
Praise the Lord for the good time with this church. But I am aware this is just the beginning.
May the Lord use this time to continue revitalization ministry in Colombia and the world.
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I encourage you to get
WhatsApp on your
phone. It works for

Android and Apple. It
will allow us to send you

videos and updates
directly from the field.
Feel free to send me a

message to my personal
number

+57 301 582 75 25

We ask you to pray for our children and youth ministry. We
continue ministering to them weekly. However, during 2024, we
have lost some of them. Their families have moved to other
neighborhoods or cities looking for opportunities or a better life.
Others have lost interest in hearing God’s Word and stopped
attending Bible School. But there is hope. We have witnessed the
work of the Holy Spirit in some of them. Earlier this year we taught
them about the necessity of regeneration, of having your stony
heart changed into a heart of flesh, Jesus’ heart. I wish some of
you could have been there with us. There was such a sense of
awesomeness and solemnity. Some kids manifested their desire
and willingness for God to change their hearts. For God to give
them a new life, new desires, and new righteousness. Please pray
God confirms the work He has started to carry out in some of
these kids. Thanks for your participation in the ministry
(Philippians 1:6-7)

Would you partner to provide the support we must
raise for the mission of World Reach to serve in
Colombia?

Go to world-reach.org/donate to give once or set
up monthly recurring gifts under the campaign for
Florez

1.

Or make a check payable to World Reach and mail
it to our PO Box 26155. Birmingham, AL 35260
with a note indicating your preference for
supporting “Florez ministry”

2.

Children & Youth Ministry 
December

Merry
Christmas &

Happy New Year
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